We wanted to inform you, our patients, about what is going to happen with the next Covid vaccine
also known as the Spring Booster 2023. We have been informed by ABUHB that our eligible patients
(ie those aged 75 years and over and those who are immunocompromised) will be vaccinated by the
Mass Vaccination Centres.

If you are eligible, you will receive a letter giving you a date and an appointment time. Itis
important to note that there will be no vaccinations at this time at The Rogerstone Practice. There will
be instructions included within the letter telling you what you will need to do if you are unable to attend
the appointment issued to you.



